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Chesterfield Citizens Committee for the Environment 

Unifying, standardizing and upgrading A Recycling vs. Landfill code and Practice in Missouri’s State Parks. 

Proposal description Given the Chinese Green Fence of 2013, the Chinese National Sword of early 2017, and China's proposed prohibitions in recovered 

plastic and paper imports could drive recycling changes all the way back to curbside recycling practices.  Being proactive in the business sector for, by and at the 

request of conservation Affiliates in our State, now is the time for domestic recyclers/vendors to improve and upgrade recycling practices.  A uniform, 

standardized recycling practices code needs to be developed, codified, and applied/inaugurated throughout our State Parks and should include standardized 

Recycle and Landfill Units with visual guidance.  This Practice Code would have to be verified with communities, Solid Waste Management Districts, Department of 

Natural Resources, and the Missouri Recycling Association.  No littering/dumping information should be a part of this.  This effort will facilitate future changes and 

will inaugurate sustainable materials management. 

 

Resource Professional to be a potential contact (optional):  
Missouri Recycling Association (MORA) Angie Gehlert, Executive Director. Toll Free: 866-667-2777 (F) 573-491-4255 

St. Louis –Jefferson Solid Waste Management District, Dave Berger, Executive Director. (B) 314-645-6753 (F) 314-645-6504 

Republic Services, Business Development/Municipal Services, Tony Lamantia (B) 314-744-8132 (F) 314-739-4911 

 


